
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

Our Father which art in heaven, Hallowed be Thy Name. Thy Kingdom come. 

Thy will be done in earth, as it is in heaven. Matthew 6:9-10 
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Dear Kingdom parents, 

We apologize for Mr. Curry Blake’s cancellation of his visit to Asia in September. If you are 

disappointed in this sudden no show, please watch Mr. Curry Blake’s teaching on Divine Healing 

Technician, New Man, Mind Renewal, Spiritual Warrior Apostolic Training and Kingdom 

Administration on YouTube for free. While we may miss meeting Mr. Blake in person, we are 

reminded to fix our eyes on Jesus, the Word, always. 

 

Thank you for partnering with us in training every student in punctuality for school and to be good 

stewards of their time, redeeming it because the days are evil (Ephesians 5:16). We are glad to 

report that there were very few latecomers since Monday, 16 September. For those few who were 

late, they were disciplined with what the Word of God says about punctuality (Philippians 2:3-4, 

Galatians 5:22, and Proverbs 21:5). 

 

Every Monday morning, we will be sharing truths on spiritual warfare with the students to equip them 

to be strong in the Lord and be overcomers when the evil days come like a flood. Students who are 

participating in the AASC (Nov. in Bangkok) will also present their music and platform events to 

inspire the cohort in giving glory to God and shining for Jesus. You are welcome to come and give 

them moral support. 

 

Family Walk is scheduled for Saturday, 12 October. Details of this fund-raising event to subsidize 

students participating in the 2024 AASC and 2025 ISC will be given on 26 September. Thank you for 

your participation in the Family Walk and for your financial support. We look forward to seeing you at 

this family event. 

 

Events for the month of October 2024: 
Friday, 4 October: Children’s Day School Holiday 
The juniors will celebrate Children’s Day on Thursday, 3 October, organised by the senior students. 
 
Saturday, 12 October, 7:45-11:00am: Family Walk at the Rail Corridor 
All participants are to report at the respective starting points by 7:45am. Donation cards and 
envelopes will be issued to students together with the respective routes and donation details on 26 
September. We declare beautiful weather for this walk. 
 
Thursday, 31 October: Deepavali, Public Holiday 
School resumes on Friday, 1 November, and students will be going for a field trip to the National 
Museum.  More details will be given in due time. 
 
Bible Memory Passage for October: Ephesians 1:1-23 
 
Financial Commitment for 6th Instalment of 2024 School Fees   
The final instalment of 2024 school fees are due from 15th October. Thank you for fulfilling your 

financial commitment on time. 

 

 

Mrs Jan Boey  

Senior Administrator 


